From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 10:57 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: Commissioner Julie Morita, MD., Re: Traveled to Washington, DC (7/27 - 7/28/16)

Good morning Steve,

Commissioner Morita traveled to Washington, DC to attend a meeting held July 27-28, 2016; she was invited by the Institute of Medicine (IOM) and no honorarium was given.  This meeting is the fourth of five 1.5 day meetings planned by IOM for this year.

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos

Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health

